STATE OF NEW MEXICD
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

BRUCE KING ARTESIA DISTRICT OFFICE P.0. DRAWER DD
GOVERNOR ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO 88211
(505) 748-1283
April 6, 1993 Devon Energy Corp.
20 North Broadway
Suite 1500
Oklahoma City, OK
73102-8260
RE: Non-Standard Location Approval

Todd "23J" Federal Well No. 14
Unit J, Sec.23, T.23S., R.31E.

Dear Sir:

Pursuant to Rule 104 F, contained in the State of New Mexico 0il
Conservation Division Rules and Regqulations, any unorthodox well
location on state, fee, or federal land shall be required to obtain
approval for a non-standard location from the Division in Santa Fe.
The above mentioned approval is required before an allowable can be
issued. Failure to do so shall subject well to cancellation of
allowable.

If you have any questions, please contact the 0il Conservation
Division at (505) 746-1283.

Sincerely,

ok %
Mark Ashley

Geologist



